
  
   

 

Dear Parents / Guardians        28 February 2018 
    
 
Re: Year 8 Nunton Farm Visit – May 2018 
 
The Geography Department is planning to organise the following visit for Year 8 pupils as part of their 
summer study programme on economic activity:- 
 

Date Visit to Contribution Details of visit Times Requirements 

 
Monday 21 May - 8J  
 
Tuesday 22 May - 8M  
 
Wednesday 23 May - 8P  
 
Thursday 24 May - 8O 

 
Nunton 
Farm 

 
   £4.50 

 
Afternoon trip to 
a local dairy 
farm that has 
installed a rotary 
milking parlour.  
Travel by school 
minibus / car 

 
Leaving from 
school at 
1300. 
 
Returning at 
1545. 

 
No school 
uniform day. 
Stout shoes. 
Wet weather 
gear (check 
forecast). 
Clipboard & 
Writing 
equipment. 
 

 
Receipt of the payment will be taken to mean you wish your son to take up a place on the trip.  
 
Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the deadline for payment should contact the Finance 
Office on ext 260. 
 
Deadline for payment: Friday 30 March 2018 

Please pay online: Via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk  

No pupil will be barred from the trip on account of non-payment, but if total payments do not cover the cost 
of the trip then regrettably it will have to be cancelled.  

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the 
school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical 
conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. These details can now be 
checked through the Insight Parent Portal, otherwise please contact Mrs Sarah Hayward 
sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
A Toner 
Head of Geography 
ajt@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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